
April 14, 1988 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Thursday 

April 14, 1988 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 Bids were opened and were as follows:   

     Stones  

   Valley Quarries    Broyhill (Hanover) 

2A’s   4.05  5.50    3.95 5.95 

2B’s    4.20 5.65    4.60 6.60 

1B’s    5.60 7.05    4.95 6.95 

Antiskid   4.55 6.05    4.30 6.30 

 

 Motion made by Danner, 2
nd

 by Snyder to split the bid (1B’s out of Hanover & the 

balance out of Valley), motion carried.  

     

     Oil  

Hammaker  .58 

Wilson  .6360 

 

 Motion made by Snyder to award the oil bid to Hammer, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 George Tubies plan - to sub-divide 13 acres and the mobile home from the 

remainder of the farm, motion made by Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Snyder to approve, carried.   

 County Aid in the amount of $2,735.20 will be designated to black top Long Rd.   

 Frederick Burns log home for display, but cannot connect any water to the home 

until he has a satisfactory sewage permit.   

 Received a letter from Keystone Sanitation informing township of the status of their 

landfill.   

 Boundary study of the National Park Service was reviewed have no further 

comments because very little of the plan is in Mt. Joy Township.  

 Flood Plain  - Harry Hilbert reported ready for the next phase and will contact 

Teeter to complete this phase by June 25.   

 Snyder reported that the tractor is in and will have it delivered to Shaffers to have 

mower installed.   

 Petition for AG District - Supervisors were presented  a petition to form an AG 

District and will have 180 day to approve or disapprove.  The Ag committee will be Wilbur 

Danner, supervisor;  the three active farmers will be David Kehr, Bernard Wiles, and Irvin 

Conover and the citizen will be Melvin Good.   

 The Pennsylvania State Association of Township Supervisors will be held April 17, 

18, 19, and 20 at Hershey, Pennsylvania.  Snyder and Hilbert will be attending.   

 Steve Kelly question whether Junk Yard applications have been sent out for this 

year.  Supervisors advised him they will be sent out this month.   



 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


